
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

First and foremost, please know that we consider it the highest form of a compliment that you 

are entrusting your child to our care. We are looking forward to a fantastic summer with your 

child! We are confident that this will be an awesome summer of physical fitness, confidence 

building, friendship, and of course, martial arts, gymnastics, aerial silks, ninja, tumbling, and 

more. 

 

Our seasoned staff is dedicated to making your child’s summer something out of the ordinary 

in our state of the art 25,000 sq. ft. facility! We have chosen a theme for each week of camp and 

each activity your child participates in will be geared around that theme, everything from group 

games to arts and crafts. Fridays will be wear your CAMP MPACT t-shirt day (a $15 value 

included in your one time arts & crafts supply fee)! The $65.00 per family Registration Fee 

will be charged by our staff after you have signed up for camp.  

 

By taking a few moments to review the information in this packet, you will have a better 

understanding of MPACT Sports and its policies & procedures, thereby ensuring that we get off 

to a great start. Thank you in advance for observing our policies, and we look forward to 

helping make this one of the best summers ever for your child! 

 

-Your caring MPACT Staff 

​ “Where Every Kid Matters” 

 

(615)377-3444 

121 Seaboard Lane, Suite #1 

Franklin, TN 37067 

www.mpactsports.com 

Email: info@mpactsports.com 
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